Dear students,

Final Exam for the "Medical physiology" will be held on Friday, 18th June 2021 at 12 o'clock in Amphitheater of Institute of Histophysiology.

Important information:

Due to the current epidemiological situation, wearing protective medical masks will be mandatory! Students are obliged to bring their own medical masks and gloves. Attendance of the Exam without medical masks will not be allowed.

Bringing Indexes and white leaflets (bela prijava) is compulsory.

Kind regards,

Prof. dr Dejan M. Nešić